
Warehousing Development and Regulatory Authority 

 

Notice for Extension of bid submission date “Implementation and Support for 

Negotiable Warehouse Receipt System (NWRS)” 

 

Due to certain reasons the due date for submission of the proposals is extended to 17th May 

2013.  The revised bid submission date is 17th May, 2013, 3 p.m. The revised bid opening 

date is 17th May, 2013 4 p.m. 

 

 


